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Catalogue of Books Arranged by Subjects
Near Surface Geophysics This book presents novel research ideas and offers
insights into radar system design, artificial intelligence and signal
processing applications. Further, it proposes a new concept of antenna
spatial polarization characteristics (SPC), suggesting that the antenna
polarization is a function of the spatial direction and providing new ideas
for radar signal processing (RSP) and anti-jamming. It also discusses the
design of an advanced signal-processing algorithm, and proposes new
polarimetric and anti-jamming methods using antenna inherent properties. The
book helps readers discover the potential of radar information processing
and improve its anti-interference and target identification ability. It is
of interest to university researchers, radar engineers and graduate students
in computer science and electronics who wish to learn the core principles,
methods, algorithms, and applications of RSP.
Spatial Polarization Characteristics of Radar Antenna
Library Journal Mit den Fortschritten in der Mikroelektronik wächst auch der
Bedarf an VLSI-Realisierungen von digitalen Signalverarbeitungseinheiten.
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Die zunehmende Komplexität der Signalverarbeitungsverfahren führt
insbesondere bei Signalen mit hoher Quellenrate auf Anforderungen, die nur
durch spezielle Schaltungsstrukturen erfüllt werden können. Dieses Buch
behandelt Schaltungstechniken und Architekturen zur Erzielung hoher
Durchsatzraten von Algorithmen der Signalverarbeitung. Neben alternativen
Schaltungstechniken zur Realisierung der Basisoperationen, Addition,
Multiplikation und Division werden CORDIC-Architekturen zur Implementierung
transzendenter Funktionen vorgestellt. Zur Konzeption von Systemen mit
Parallelverarbeitung und Pipelining wird ein allgemeines Verfahren zur
Abbildung von Signalverarbeitungsalgorithmen auf anwendungsspezifischen
Architekturen erläutert. Hierzu werden beispielhaft spezielle Architekturen
für Filter, Matrixoperationen und die diskrete Fouriertransformation
erörtert. Architekturen programmierbarer digitaler Signalprozessoren sowie
beispielhafte zugehörige Implementierungen sind eingeschlossen. Das Buch
soll sowohl Studenten und Ingenieure der Elektrotechnik als auch der
technischen Informatik mit Architekturkonzepten der digitalen
Signalverarbeitung vertraut machen.
Mobile Entity Localization and Tracking in GPS-less Environnments
Electromagnetic compatibility and regulatory compliance issues are subjects
of great importance in electronics engineering. Avoiding problems regarding
an electronic system's operation, while always important, is especially
critical in space missions and satellite structures. Many problems can be
traced to EM field disturbances as interference from unintended sources and
other electromagnetic phenomena. As a result, stringent requirements are to
be met in terms of electromagnetic emissions levels. The inclusion of this
electromagnetic environment in the design of a multimillion mission can lead
to a system that is able to withstand whatever challenge the environment
throws at it. Failure to do so may lead to important data corruption or
loss, destruction of expensive instruments, waste of resources, and even a
total mission failure. Research in this area focuses on the studying of the
applications of electromagnetic compatibility and electromagnetic
interference in the space industry. Recent Trends on Electromagnetic
Environmental Effects for Aeronautics and Space Applications will provide
relevant theoretical frameworks and the latest empirical research findings
in electromagnetic compatibility and electromagnetic interference (EMC/EMI)
for the aerospace industry. This book examines all the necessary information
for all matters that can possibly affect the system design of a spacecraft
and can be a useful reference to space system engineers and more. While
highlighting topics such as artificial intelligence, electromagnetic
testing, environmental shielding, and EMC modelling techniques, this book is
ideal for professionals, spacecraft designers, science and data processing
managers, electrical and mechanical engineers, EMC testing engineers, and
researchers working in the aerospace industry along with practitioners,
researchers, academicians, and students looking for necessary information
for all the matters that can possibly affect the system design of a
spacecraft.
Phased Arrays for Radio Astronomy, Remote Sensing, and Satellite
Communications
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Automotive Antenna Design and Applications Metamaterials:Theory, Design, and
Applications goes beyond left-handed materials (LHM) or negative index
materials (NIM) and focuses on recent research activity. Included here is an
introduction to optical transformation theory, revealing invisible cloaks,
EM concentrators, beam splitters, and new-type antennas, a presentation of
general theory on artificial metamaterials composed of periodic structures,
coverage of a new rapid design method for inhomogeneous metamaterials, which
makes it easier to design a cloak, and new developments including but not
limited to experimental verification of invisible cloaks, FDTD simulations
of invisible cloaks, the microwave and RF applications of metamaterials, subwavelength imaging using anisotropic metamaterials, dynamical metamaterial
systems, photonic metamaterials, and magnetic plasmon effects of
metamaterials.
Next-Generation Antennas The gold-standard reference on the design and
application of classic and modern antennas—fully updated to reflect the
latest advances and technologies This new edition of the “bible of antenna
engineering” has been updated to provide start-to-finish coverage of the
latest innovations in antenna design and application. You will find in-depth
discussion of antennas used in modern communication systems, mobile and
personal wireless technologies, satellites, radar deployments, flexible
electronics, and other emerging technologies, including 5G, terahertz, and
wearable electronics. Antenna Engineering Handbook, Fifth Edition, is
bolstered by real-world examples, hundreds of illustrations, and an emphasis
on the practical aspects of antennas. Featuring 60 chapters and
contributions from more than 80 renowned experts, this acclaimed resource is
edited by one of the world’s leading antenna authorities. This edition
features all of the classic antenna types, plus new and emerging designs,
with 13 all-new chapters and important updates to nearly all chapters from
past editions. Antenna Engineering Handbook, Fifth Edition, clearly explains
cutting-edge applications in WLANs, automotive systems, PDAs, and handheld
devices, making it an indispensable companion for today’s antenna
practitioners and developers. Coverage includes: •Antenna basics and classic
antennas•Design approaches for antennas and arrays•Wideband and multiband
antennas•Antennas for mobile devices and PDAs, automotive applications, and
aircraft•Base station and smart antennas•Beamforming and 5G
antennas•Millimeter-wave and terahertz antennas•Flexible, wearable, thin
film, origami, dielectric, and on-chip antennas•MIMO antennas and phased
arrays•Direction-finding and GPS antennas•Active antennas•Low-profile
wideband antennas•Nanoantennas•Reflectors and other satellite and radiotelescope antennas•Low-frequency, HF, VHF, UHF, ECM, and ESM
antennas•Impedance-matching techniques and material
characteristics•Metastructured and frequency selective surfaces•Propagation
and guided structures•Computational techniques and toolsets•Indoor and
outdoor measurements
Recent Trends on Electromagnetic Environmental Effects for Aeronautics and
Space Applications Radio Frequency Identification (RFID) tagging is now used
by the department of defense and many of the world’s largest retailers
including Wal-Mart. As RFID continues to infiltrate industries worldwide,
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organizations must harness a clear understanding of this technology in order
to maximize its potential and protect against the potential risks it poses.
The RFID Handbook provides an overview of RFID technology, its associated
security and privacy risks, and recommended practices that will enable
organizations to realize productivity improvements while also protecting
sensitive information and the privacy of individuals. Expert contributors
present a host of applications including RFID enabled automated receiving,
triage with RFID for massive incidents, RFID and NFC in relation to mobile
phones, and RFID technologies for communication robots and a privacy
preserving video surveillance system. The unprecedented coverage also
includes detailed descriptions of adaptive splitting protocols as well as
tree-based and probabilistic anti-collision protocols. Drawing on its
distinguished editors and world-renowned contributors, this one-of-a-kind
handbook serves as the ultimate reference on RFID, from basic research
concepts to future applications.
Modern Antenna Systems Offers an up-to-date description of modern
multifunctional antenna systems and microwave components Compact
multifunctional antennas are of great interest in the field of antennas and
wireless communication systems, but there are few, if any, books available
that fully explore the multifunctional concept. Divided into six chapters,
Compact Multifunctional Antennas for Wireless Systems encompasses both the
active and passive multifunctional antennas and components for microwave
systems. It provides a systematic, valuable reference for antenna/microwave
researchers and designers. Beginning with such novel passive components as
antenna filters, antenna packaging covers, and balun filters, the book
discusses various miniaturization techniques for the multifunctional antenna
systems. In addition to amplifying and oscillating antennas, the book also
covers design considerations for frequency- and pattern-reconfigurable
antennas. The last chapter is dedicated to the field of solar cell
integrated antennas. Inside, readers will find comprehensive chapters on:
Compact Multifunctional Antennas in Microwave Wireless Systems
Multifunctional Passive Integrated Antennas and Components Reconfigurable
Antennas Receiving Amplifying Antennas Oscillating Antennas Solar cell
integrated Antennas Aimed at professional engineers and researchers
designing compact antennas for wireless applications, Compact
Multifunctional Antennas for Wireless Systems will prove to be an invaluable
tool.
Computational Electromagnetics for RF and Microwave Engineering Advanced
Computing, Networking and Informatics are three distinct and mutually
exclusive disciplines of knowledge with no apparent sharing/overlap among
them. However, their convergence is observed in many real world
applications, including cyber-security, internet banking, healthcare, sensor
networks, cognitive radio, pervasive computing amidst many others. This two
volume proceedings explore the combined use of Advanced Computing and
Informatics in the next generation wireless networks and security, signal
and image processing, ontology and human-computer interfaces (HCI). The two
volumes together include 132 scholarly articles, which have been accepted
for presentation from over 550 submissions in the Third International
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Conference on Advanced Computing, Networking and Informatics, 2015, held in
Bhubaneswar, India during June 23–25, 2015.
American Book Publishing Record This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the second International Workshop on Mobile Entity
Localization and Tracking in GPS-less Environnments, MELT, held in Orlando,
Florida, USA, in September 2009 in conjunction with the 11th International
Conference on Ubiquitous Computing (Ubicomp 2009). MELT is a forum for the
state-of-the-art technologies in mobile localization and tracking and novel
applications of location-based services. The research contributions in these
proceedings cover significant aspects of localization and tracking of mobile
devices that include techniques suitable for smart phones and mobile sensor
networks in both outdoor and indoor environments using diverse sensors and
radio signals. Novel theoretical methods, algorithmic design and analysis,
application development, and experimental studies are presented in 14 papers
that were reviewed carefully by the program committee. In addition, three
invited papers, with topics on location determination using RF systems,
Cramer-Rao-Bound analysis for indoor localization and approaches targeting
mobile sensor networks, are also included in the proceedings.
Antenna Engineering Handbook
Metamaterials This is an exciting revision of John Kraus' classic book
Antennas, which has been long known as the "Antenna Bible". A new co-author,
Ronald Marhefka has joined the author team for this revison. Many new,
modern applications have been added-thus the title change to Antennas with
All Applications. As well, the references have been updated to include
recent additons to the literature. Additionally, the book has been
reorganized to make it more user-friendly for both students and
professionals. The book now covers the fundamentals of various antennas and
concepts in the first half of the book and then gets into more details on
those same topics later in the book. This allows a one-semester course to
just cover the fundamentals if desired, and a professional to focus on
advanced topics if he or she wants.
RFID-Handbuch This book includes original, peer-reviewed research from the
3rd International Conference on Emerging Trends in Electrical, Communication
and Information Technologies (ICECIT 2018), held at Srinivasa Ramanujan
Institute of Technology, Ananthapuramu, Andhra Pradesh, India in December
2018. It covers the latest research trends and developments in the areas of
Electrical Engineering, Electronic and Communication Engineering, and
Computer Science and Information.
Mobilfunk The steady evolution of wireless communication technologies
continues to pave the way for the implementation of innovative services and
devices in modern vehicles. These include analog and digital audio
broadcasting radio, satellite radio, GPS, cell phones, and short range
communication devices. Such applications require the use multiple antennas
operating in different frequency ranges. Automotive Antenna Design and
Applications thoroughly examines traditional and new advanced automotive
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antennas, including the principles, designs, and techniques used to reduce
antenna dimensions without significant degradation of communication quality.
The contents of this book are based on cutting-edge data collected from
numerous technical papers, patents, and patent applications. It presents an
overview of many commercially available automotive antennas and covers
features that have become standard in automotive applications, such as
printed-on car glass antennas, reduced-size helical antennas, multiband
compact, printed-on dielectric and patch designs in a single package.
Includes simulation examples of antenna parameters that significantly speed
up the design process using software packages such as FEKO, NEC, IE3D, and
Genesys Highlighting the practical aspects of antenna design, the authors
present passive and active designs and describe the entire design process,
including antenna simulation, prototype sample fabrication, and laboratory
test measurements. The book also covers the production adjustments that can
result from the demands of the real car environment. The presentation of
numerous examples of passive and active automotive antennas greatly enhances
this reference’s value to professionals, students, and anyone else working
in the ever-evolving field of antenna design and application.
Proceedings of 3rd International Conference on Advanced Computing,
Networking and Informatics Unifying Electrical Engineering and Electronics
Engineering is based on the Proceedings of the 2012 International Conference
on Electrical and Electronics Engineering (ICEE 2012). This book collects
the peer reviewed papers presented at the conference. The aim of the
conference is to unify the two areas of Electrical and Electronics
Engineering. The book examines trends and techniques in the field as well as
theories and applications. The editors have chosen to include the following
topics; biotechnology, power engineering, superconductivity circuits,
antennas technology, system architectures and telecommunication.
Emerging Trends in Electrical, Communications, and Information Technologies
RFID-HANDBUCH // - Hier finden Sie alles, was Sie über die technischen und
physikalischen Grundlagen sowie die Einsatzmöglichkeiten von RFID wissen
müssen. - Verschaffen Sie sich einen Überblick über Zulassungsvorschriften
und den aktuellen Stand der Normung. - Die 7.Auflage umfast rund 100 Seiten
mehr mit neuen und erweiterten Inhalten. - Im Internet: Das Layout der ISO
14443-Testkarte sowie eine Linkliste und ständig aktualisierte Informationen
rund um RFID RFID ist inzwischen nahezu allgegenwärtig. Ob in der Logistik,
als Zutrittsausweis zu Betrieben und Hotelzimmern, als kontaktloses Ticket
für den Nahverkehr, als elektronischer Diebstahlschutz, als NFC-Interface im
Handy, als Hunde- und Katzenchip oder im elektronischen Reisepass – die
Einsatzmöglichkeiten der batterielosen, elektronischen Datenträger
(Transponder), die kontaktlos ausgelesen werden können, scheinen nahezu
grenzenlos. Dieses einzigartige Handbuch gibt einen praxisorientierten und
umfassenden Überblick über die Grundlagen und Techniken von RFID-Systemen.
In der siebten Auflage finden Sie auf rund 100 zusätzlichen Seiten u.a.
Neues zur UHF-Messtechnik und zum Antennendesign für induktive Transponder.
Die Kapitel zu den Normen ISO/IEC 14443, 15693, 10373-6 und 18000-63 und zur
Sicherheit von Transpondern wurden erheblich überarbeitet und erweitert.
Zahlreiche Abbildungen veranschaulichen die komplexen Inhalte. Die
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Anwendungsbeispiele zeigen Ihnen die Einsatzmöglichkeiten von RFID in der
Praxis. Im Anhang finden Sie wertvolle Informationen wie Kontaktadressen,
einen Überblick über Normen und Vorschriften sowie Literaturhinweise und
Quellen im Internet. AUS DEM INHALT // Einführung // Unterscheidungsmerkmale
von RFID-Systemen // Grundlegende Funktionsweise von RFID und NFC-Systemen
// Physikalische Grundlagen für RFID-Systeme // Frequenzbereiche und
Zunkzulassungsvorschriften // Codierung und Modulation // Datenintegrität //
Sicherheit von RFID-Systemen // Normung // Architektur elektronischer
Datenträger // Lesegeräte // Messtechnik für RFID-Systeme // Herstellung von
Transpondern und kontaktlosen Chipkarten // Anwendungsbeispiele
Advances in Electronics, Communication and Computing This book presents a
comprehensive insight into the design techniques for different types of CP
antenna elements and arrays In this book, the authors address a broad range
of topics on circularly polarized (CP) antennas. Firstly, it introduces to
the reader basic principles, design techniques and characteristics of
various types of CP antennas, such as CP patch antennas, CP helix antennas,
quadrifilar helix antennas (QHA), printed quadrifilar helix antennas (PQHA),
spiral antenna, CP slot antennas, CP dielectric resonator antennas, loop
antennas, crossed dipoles, monopoles and CP horns. Advanced designs such as
small-size CP antennas, broadband, wideband and ultra-wideband CP antennas
are also discussed, as well as multi-band CP antennas and dual CP antennas.
The design and analysis of different types of CP array antennas such as
broadband CP patch arrays, dual-band CP arrays, CP printed slot arrays,
single-band and multi-band CP reflectarrays, high-gain CP waveguide slot
antennas, CP dielectric resonator antenna arrays, CP active arrays,
millimetre-waveband CP arrays in LTCC, and CP arrays with electronically
beam-switching or beam-steering capabilities are described in detail. Case
studies are provided to illustrate the design and implementation of CP
antennas in practical scenarios such as dual-band Global Navigation
Satellite Systems (GNSS) receivers, satellite communication mobile terminals
at the S-band, Radio Frequency Identification (RFID) readers at 2.4 GHz, and
Ka-band high-speed satellite communication applications. It also includes
the detailed designs for a wideband Logarithmic spiral antenna that can
operate from 3.4-7.7 GHz. In addition, the book offers a detailed review of
the recent developments of different types of CP antennas and arrays.
Presents comprehensive discussions of design techniques for different types
of CP antennas: small-size CP antennas, broadband CP antennas, multi-band CP
antennas and CP arrays. Covers a wide range of antenna technologies such as
microstrip antennas, helix, quadrifilar helix antenna, printed quadrifilar
helix antenna, dielectric resonator antennas, printed slots, spiral
antennas, monopoles, waveguide slot arrays, reflectarrays, active arrays,
millimetre-wave arrays in LTCC, electronically beam-switching arrays and
electronically beam-steerable arrays. Reviews recent developments in
different types of CP antennas and arrays, reported by industries,
researchers and academics worldwide. Includes numerous case studies to
demonstrate how to design and implement different CP antennas in practical
scenarios. Provides both an introduction for students in the field and an indepth reference for antenna/RF engineers who work on the development of CP
antennas. Circularly Polarized Antennas will be an invaluable guide for
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researchers in R&D organizations; system engineers (antenna, telecom, space
and satellite); postgraduates studying the subjects of antenna and
propagation, electromagnetics, RF/microwave/millimetre-wave systems,
satellite communications and so on; technical managers and professionals in
the areas of antennas and propagation.
Satellite Communications Payload and System "This book is a unique
combination of practical payload systems engineering and communications
theory and applications. Payload systems engineering itself is a complex
endeavor that people only learn on the job over many years' time, and this
book hopes to ease their learning path. There are detailed books on how to
design the various kinds of units, e.g., antennas, of a payload but
seemingly no books focusing on unit performance at a level appropriate for
systems engineering.Potential satellite owners, few of whom have worked in
the satellite field, need help to understand how to get what they want from
the manufacturer.The satellite bus, particular satellites, and particular
and general satellite communications systems have been written about in
several books, but the payload has received typically a few pages in all
these books"-Antennas This book explains how UHF tags and readers communicate wirelessly.
It gives an understanding of what limits the read range of a tag, how to
increase it (and why that might result in breaking the law), and the
practical things that need to be addressed when designing and implementing
RFID technology. Avoiding heavy math but giving breadth of coverage with the
right amount of detail, it is an ideal introduction to radio communications
for engineers who need insight into how tags and readers work. New to this
edition: • Examples of near-metal antenna techniques • Discussion of the
wakeup challenge for battery-assisted tags, with a BAT architecture example
• Latest development of protocols: EPC Gen 1.2.0 • Update 18000-6 discussion
with battery-assisted tags, sensor tags, Manchester tags and wakeup
provisions Named a 2012 Notable Computer Book for Computer Systems
Organization by Computing Reviews The only book to give an understanding of
radio communications, the underlying technology for radio frequency
identification (RFID) Praised for its readability and clarity, it balances
breadth and depth of coverage New edition includes latest developments in
chip technology, antennas and protocols
Antennas Antenna design and wireless communication has recently witnessed
their fastest growth period ever in history, and these trends are likely to
continue for the foreseeable future. Due to recent advances in industrial
applications as well as antenna, wireless communication, and 5G technology,
we are witnessing a variety of developing and expanding new technologies.
Compact and low-cost antennas are increasing the demand for ultra-wide
bandwidth in next-generation (5G) wireless communication systems and the
Internet of Things (IoT). Enabling the next generation of high-frequency
communication, various methods have been introduced to achieve reliable high
data rate communication links and enhance the directivity of planar
antennas. 5G technology can be used in many applications, such as in smart
city applications and in smartphones. This technology can satisfy the fast
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rise in user and traffic capacity in mobile broadband communications.
Therefore, different planar antennas with intelligent beamforming capability
play an important role in these areas. The purpose of this book is to
present the advanced technology, developments, and challenges in antennas
for next-generation antenna communication systems. This book covers advances
in next-generation antenna design and application domain in all related
areas. It is a detailed overview of cutting-edge developments and other
emerging topics and their applications in all areas of engineering that have
achieved great accuracy and performance with the help of the advancement and
challenges in next generation antennas. Whether a refresher for veteran
engineers hoping to stay abreast of the latest advances and developing
concepts in the field, an introduction to new engineers moving into the
field, or a textbook for students and faculty, this groundbreaking new
volume is a must-have for any library.
The RF in RFID The book is a collection of high-quality peer-reviewed
research papers presented in International Conference on Soft Computing
Systems (ICSCS 2015) held at Noorul Islam Centre for Higher Education,
Chennai, India. These research papers provide the latest developments in the
emerging areas of Soft Computing in Engineering and Technology. The book is
organized in two volumes and discusses a wide variety of industrial,
engineering and scientific applications of the emerging techniques. It
presents invited papers from the inventors/originators of new applications
and advanced technologies.
Introduction to RF Propagation Includes, beginning Sept. 15, 1954 (and on
the 15th of each month, Sept.-May) a special section: School library
journal, ISSN 0000-0035, (called Junior libraries, 1954-May 1961). Issued
also separately.
Design of UWB Radar Sensors Discover a modern approach to the analysis,
modeling and design of high sensitivity phased arrays. Network theory,
numerical methods and computational electromagnetic simulation techniques
are uniquely combined to enable full system analysis and design
optimization. Beamforming and array signal processing theory are integrated
into the treatment from the start. Digital signal processing methods such as
polyphase filtering and RFI mitigation are described, along with
technologies for real-time hardware implementation. Key concepts from
interferometric imaging used in radio telescopes are also considered. A
basic development of theory and modeling techniques is accompanied by
problem sets that guide readers in developing modeling codes that retain the
simplicity of the classical array factor method while incorporating mutual
coupling effects and interactions between elements. Combining current
research trends with pedagogical material suitable for a first-year graduate
course, this is an invaluable resource for students, teachers, researchers,
and practicing RF/microwave and antenna design engineers.
RFID Handbook The aim of this book is to present the modern design
principles andanalysis of lens antennas. It gives graduates and
RF/Microwaveprofessionals the design insights in order to make full use of
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lensantennas. Why do we want to write a book in lens antennas?Because this
topic has not been thoroughly publicized, itsimportance is underestimated.
As antennas play a key role incommunication systems, recent development in
wirelesscommunications would indeed benefit from the characteristics oflens
antennas: low profile, and low cost etc. The major advantages of lens
antennas are narrow beamwidth, highgain, low sidelobes and low noise
temperature. Their structures canbe more compact and weigh less than horn
antennas and parabolicantennas. Lens antennas with their quasi-optical
characteristics,also have low loss, particularly at near millimeter
andsubmillimeter wavelengths where they have particular advantages. This
book systematically conducts advanced and up-to-datetreatment of lens
antennas.
Printed MIMO Antenna Engineering An introduction to RF propagation that
spans all wirelessapplications This book provides readers with a solid
understanding of theconcepts involved in the propagation of electromagnetic
waves andof the commonly used modeling techniques. While many books cover
RFpropagation, most are geared to cellular telephone systems and,therefore,
are limited in scope. This title is comprehensive-ittreats the growing
number of wireless applications that range wellbeyond the mobile
telecommunications industry, including radar andsatellite communications.
The author's straightforward, clear style makes it easy for readersto gain
the necessary background in electromagnetics, communicationtheory, and
probability, so they can advance to propagation modelsfor near-earth,
indoor, and earth-space propagation. Criticaltopics that readers would
otherwise have to search a number ofresources to find are included: * RF
safety chapter provides a concise presentation of FCCrecommendations,
including application examples, and preparesreaders to work with real-world
propagating systems * Antenna chapter provides an introduction to a wide
variety ofantennas and techniques for antenna analysis, including a
detailedtreatment of antenna polarization and axial ratio; the
chaptercontains a set of curves that permit readers to estimatepolarization
loss due to axial ratio mismatch between transmittingand receiving antennas
without performing detailedcalculations * Atmospheric effects chapter
provides curves of typicalatmospheric loss, so that expected loss can be
determinedeasily * Rain attenuation chapter features a summary of how to
apply theITU and Crane rain models * Satellite communication chapter
provides the details ofearth-space propagation analysis including rain
attenuation,atmospheric absorption, path length determination and
noisetemperature determination Examples of widely used models provide all
the details andinformation needed to allow readers to apply the models
withconfidence. References, provided throughout the book, enablereaders to
explore particular topics in greater depth.Additionally, an accompanying
Wiley ftp site provides supportingMathCad files for select figures in the
book. With its emphasis on fundamentals, detailed examples, andcomprehensive
coverage of models and applications, this is anexcellent text for upperlevel undergraduate or graduate students,or for the practicing engineer who
needs to develop anunderstanding of propagation phenomena.
Modern Lens Antennas for Communications Engineering This book is a

10 / 13

Download File PDF Antennas For All Application Kraus 3rd Edition modernh.com

compilation of research work in the interdisciplinary areas of electronics,
communication, and computing. This book is specifically targeted at
students, research scholars and academicians. The book covers the different
approaches and techniques for specific applications, such as particle-swarm
optimization, Otsu’s function and harmony search optimization algorithm,
triple gate silicon on insulator (SOI)MOSFET, micro-Raman and Fourier
Transform Infrared Spectroscopy (FTIR) analysis, high-k dielectric gate
oxide, spectrum sensing in cognitive radio, microstrip antenna, Groundpenetrating radar (GPR) with conducting surfaces, and digital image forgery
detection. The contents of the book will be useful to academic and
professional researchers alike.
Circularly Polarized Antennas Artificial materials have been widely studied
and used in photonics and microwaves in the last few decades. Recent
research has proven that the introduction of specific higher symmetries in
each cell of a periodic medium is an effective approach to obtain
unprecedented exotic behaviors and to overcome the current limitations of
these devices. For example, simple symmetries of a purely spatial type
(glide or twist transformations) can have a huge impact on the properties of
the resulting materials, thus defining wideband behaviors for flat lenses or
large stop bands for novel EBG materials. This Special Issue opens with a
novel discussion on the effect of time-reversal symmetries in antenna theory
and presents new structures exploiting symmetries for antenna and microwave
components, such as flat lenses, helix antennas, and gap-waveguides.
Finally, new modeling methods are discussed for the study of wave
propagation along glide surfaces and twist lines.
Proceedings of the International Conference on Soft Computing Systems This
book focuses on the integration of intelligent communication systems,
control systems and devices related to all aspects of engineering and
sciences. It includes high-quality research papers from the 4th
International Conference on Intelligent Communication, Control and Devices
(ICICCD 2020), organized by the Department of Electronics, Instrumentation
and Control Engineering at the University of Petroleum and Energy Studies,
Dehradun, India during 27–28 November 2020. The topics covered are a range
of recent advances in intelligent communication, intelligent control, and
intelligent devices.
Unifying Electrical Engineering and Electronics Engineering The field of
antenna engineering has been advancing at a remarkable pace to support
modern communication systems. Recently, significant progress has been made
in the development of new antennas and techniques targeted for applications
in medical, defense, health care, communication, etc. The motivation of this
project is to present cutting-edge research materials in the field of
antennas for modern wireless communication.
Intelligent Communication, Control and Devices
Higher Symmetries and Its Application in Microwave Technology, Antennas and
Metamaterials Wireless communications has made a huge leap during the past
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two decades. The multiple-input-multiple-output (MIMO) technology was
proposed in the 1990’s as a viable solution that can overcome the data rate
limit experienced by single-input-single-output (SISO) systems. This
resource is focused on printed MIMO antenna system design. Printed antennas
are widely used in mobile and handheld terminals due to their conformity
with the device, low cost, good integration within the device elements and
mechanical parts, as well as ease of fabrication. A perfect design companion
for practicing engineers, this book provides full design examples from
literature, along with detailed illustrations for the various antenna
geometries. This resource overviews the various applications that currently
depend on printed MIMO antennas, and provides design guidelines and remarks
throughout the book for guidance.
Proceedings of the International Conference on Embedded Networked Sensor
Systems
Feynman Vorlesungen über Physik This updated edition of an Artech House
classic contains steering, focusing, and spreading of antenna beams using
the physics of refraction of electromagnetic waves through a plasma. Pulsing
circuitry for ionizing plasma antennas with low power requirements are
covered. New and improved smart plasma antenna and applications to wi-fi and
the applications of plasma antennas are discussed. Experimental work on
plasma antenna noise and new progress on ruggedization and custom-made
plasma tubes are also presented. This unique resource provides readers with
a solid understanding of the efficient design and prototype development of
plasma antennas to meet the challenge of reducing the power required to
ionize the gas at various plasma densities. Thorough coverage of the
technical underpinnings of plasma antennas, as well as important discussions
on current markets and applications are discussed. Additionally, the book
presents experimental work in this cutting-edge area and reveals the latest
developments in the field.
Plasma Antennas, Second Edition
Grundlagen der Kommunikationstechnik
Denkwürdigkeiten zur Geschichte des Jakobinismus This hands-on introduction
to computational electromagnetics (CEM) links theoretical coverage of the
three key methods - the FDTD, MoM and FEM - to open source MATLAB codes
(freely available online) in 1D, 2D and 3D, together with many practical
hints and tips gleaned from the author's 25 years of experience in the
field. Updated and extensively revised, this second edition includes a new
chapter on 1D FEM analysis, and extended 3D treatments of the FDTD, MoM and
FEM, with entirely new 3D MATLAB codes. Coverage of higher-order finite
elements in 1D, 2D and 3D is also provided, with supporting code, in
addition to a detailed 1D example of the FDTD from a FEM perspective. With
running examples through the book and end-of-chapter problems to aid
understanding, this is ideal for professional engineers and senior
undergraduate/graduate students who need to master CEM and avoid common
pitfalls in writing code and using existing software.
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Compact Multifunctional Antennas for Wireless Systems
Architekturen der digitalen Signalverarbeitung
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